
ONPA picnic welcoming  its 
newest Audit Supervisor 
and Audit Manager

Following the onboarding of our new Audit Manager and Audit 
Supervisor in April and May, ONPA held a welcoming picnic for 
the new staff on May 31st, 2024 from 12:00pm to 5:00pm at the 
NettPoint swimming spot. 

The picnic started with a few words of welcome and appreciation 
by the National Public Auditor, who pointed out the purpose of 
that picnic and his appreciation to all staff for their hard work 
ensuring the day to day operations are carried out accordingly. 

The informal half-day event also served as a team bonding 
opportunity for all staff especially while sharing some very 
delicious foods. As part of our Human Resource strategy, fun 
moments like this improves staff morale and adds up to the 
value of life. That being said, it also gives the employees an 
opportunity to strengthen the relationships with co-workers.

Welcome aboard Manager Sireli and Supervisor Stephanie! 


